
Amherst Conservation Commission 
Agenda 

August 5, 2017 
9:30 am 

 
 
The Amherst Conservation Commission will be conducting a site visit at 
24 Brook Road, Amherst, NH on Saturday, August 5, 2017 to review 
current conditions and conservation values of this property for 
potential future acquisition.  The visit will commence at 9:30 am and 
last approximately 2 hours. 


